
MARPLE NEWTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
FACILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2015 
BOARD ROOM ~ ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
MINUTES 

PRESENT: 
 

Committee: Mr. Matthew DeNucci, Mr. Robert Sack 
 
Board:  Mrs. Barbara Harvey, Mr. Matthew Bilker, Mr. Nicholas 

Reynolds, Mr. Leonard Altieri  
 

Administration:   Dr. Carol Cary, Dr. Connie Bompadre, Mr. Joseph Driscoll,  
 
Public: 3 
 
Press:  0       
  

 1.  Call to Order 
 

Mr. DeNucci called the meeting to order at 7:55 PM 
 

 2.   Pledge of Allegiance 
 

Stood on the Pledge of Allegiance from the Budget & Finance 
 

 3.  Approval of Minutes 
 

Mr. DeNucci asked for the approval of the minutes for the October meeting 
 
With no discussion, the minutes were approved 
 
4.  Informational/Discussion Items ~ Facilities 
 
A.  Repave Worrall side driveway/parking lot 

 
In the absence of Mr. Dumin, Dr. Cary gave the following report:  The parking 
area is small, is part of the Capital Project Plan, cost is $90,500.  There was a 
brief discussion to get a bid on Russell as well, write a motion and obtain more 
information. 

 
B.  Update on District wide Whiteboard Laminate Project 

 
Dr. Cary reported that the project started on November 9th and will be completed 
on December 8th. 
 



 
C. Fence opening behind the High School 

 
Dr. Cary reported that there are students cutting through and that the grounds 
crew has put up fencing (temporary) and it is always taken down.  Looking to put 
up a permanent fence.  
There was a brief discussion to contact Mr. Puckett to remind students that this 
area is off limits, have a physical presence there and contact Chief Lunn as well.  

 
       5.  Information/Discussion Items ~ Transportation 
 
            None 

   
      6.  Other Business 
 
 None 
 

7.  Public Comment 
  

Question about the field project ~  
 
Bonet meeting with engineer, we are on track  

   
8.  Adjournment 
 
 Mr. DeNucci adjourned the meeting at 8:08 PM 

   
   
  

  
 
        

 


